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Main Road and Stokesby New Road, Fleggburgh – Local Safety 

Scheme 

 
Essential resurfacing, vegetation clearance and sign improvement work on the A1064 
Main Road is programmed to start from Monday 4th December 2023 and will take up to 
two weeks to complete. The road will also be resurfaced and new signs installed, or 
original ones replaced, where needed. 
 
To make sure the clearance and signage work can be completed safely, traffic lights will 
be in place on the A1064 Main Road from the 4th-8th December. The Stokesby New Road 
junction with the Main Road will also be closed during this time. 
 
For the resurfacing work to take place, the A1064 Main Road and Stokesby New Road 
will be closed for overnight on 11th and 12th December between 8pm and 6am. The 
diversion route will be via the A47 Acle Straight.  
 
On completion of the work, the new road surface will be smoother and safer, and visibility 
will be improved. 
 
The County Council would like to thank people for their patience while this essential work 
is carried out. 
 
The work will cost £56,000 and will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’s Community 
and Environmental Services Department and their contractors. 
 
For further information 
 

Alex Gunn, Trainee Technician, 01603 365780.  
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 

http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks


 

 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 
8020 and ask for      or textphone 0344 800 8011 and we 
will do our best to help. 
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